


Rosewood Drive 

 

Fire: 

On the Fire side I would say no we don't have a problem leaving them dead-ends, but if the 
BOS chooses to do that and we see no benefit or reason to in the future could we consider 
changing the road name to take the potential for confusion away ( I don't know how 
involved that is). My question is will the driveway to lot 1A connect to the existing lane that 
serves 2394, 2396, and 2386 Jacksonville? As this lane itself is a concern with fire 
apparatus access to these dwellings. While we are looking at and thinking about this area 
Oakside Drive is a similar situation and I'd say less likely to be ever connected. In my 
opinion it would be ideal to change both street names as seconds matter for emergency 
services and the less chances for mistakes the better. I would be willing to meet to discuss 
this further as it will be easier to explain and understand. Also I have added Karen in on this 

as well as it will impact the EMS division.   Scott Van Why 

 

Police: 

I spoke to the officers and there have been instances where they have gone to the wrong 
end of Rosewood Drive. I am sure this will continue to occur occasionally in the future. No 
opinion on whether to closing the gap. However I do agree with the Fire Chief that if it 

remains the same, renaming one side will alleviate that issue. James DePalma 

 

Public Works: 

As far as Public Works is concerned, I do not see any major benefits to allowing Rosewood 
Dr to continue through. In my opinion the risks would outweigh the benefits.  I think it would 
create a potential shortcut for traffic to get from Illicks Mill Rd to either Jacksonville Rd or 

Bridle Path Rd.  Marty Limpar  

 

 

 





















William Schwartz 

Catapult Web 

220 N Center Street 

North Wales, PA 19454 

       September 12, 2024 

 

Mark Hudson 

Hanover Township 

3630 Jacksonville Road 

Bethlehem PA, 18017 

 

Dear Mr. Hudson, 

We appreciate the opportunity to provide Hanover Township with a new website through 

subscription to our Municipult service. 

Details of the service are as follows: 

• This website service is billed annually at a cost of $2,400 

• There are no other costs associated with the service, its development, or the migration of 

content from the existing website to the new Municipult website 

• Billing begins once the website has been deployed and is available publicly 

• Training, website hosting, routine service and support is provided with no additional 

costs 

Thank you again for this opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

William Schwartz 

President 

Catapult Web 

 

william
Wm Schwartz
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